
When your child starts school, they
will be making new friends and

playing with more children.

It’s important that you keep up to
date with your child’s vaccines.  

Before your child starts school
make sure they are up to date with

their MMR vaccine.

Each year in school your child will
be offered the free flu vaccine.  

Porcine free vaccines will be
available for your child if required.

School aged Immunisation Service

For more information please 
call the immunisation team on

0333 358 3397


